
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

WASHINGTON. D.C. 20535 

April 26, 1979 

Mr. Barry B. Plesce 
156 North Laurel Street 
Hazleton, Pennsylvania 18201 

Dear Mr. Plesce: 

This is in response to your letter dated April 17, 
1979. 

Enclosed are the films which were taken by Thomas 
Alyea and George Phenix. The remainder of the material 
which you requested in your letter dated November 7, 1978, 
is also available for release. Upon receipt of your check 
or money order in the amount of $23.60 this material will 
be forwarded to you. 

With regard to the films by Mr. Hughes and Mr. Doyle, 
we are currently processing these films as expeditiously 
as possible and you will be advised when they are available 
for release. 

Your continued patience and cooperation in this 
matter is appreciated. 

S ncerely yours, 

Thomas H. Bresson, Acting Chief 
Freedom of Information- 

Privacy Acts Branch 
Records Management Division 
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